Flight for Sight is excited to announce the launch of the 2024 $10,0000
Flight for Sight Travel Grant Application. Three grants of $10,000 each will
be awarded to individuals or teams with at least one person who is blind or
has low vision. Their mission is to explore the world, engage with others,
and educate people about blindness and/or low vision. This round of
grantmaking will be for travel between April 1 and October 31, 2024.

The first stage of the application consists of a few questions about their
idea via video or written submission. Select applications will be chosen for

semifinal and final rounds. Details will be forthcoming.

The application can be found at www.FlightforSight.net/Apply.

The deadline to submit and edit the application is February 1, 2024 at 11:59
PM Eastern Time.

For any questions contact Flight for Sight’s Executive Director at
Mike@FlightforSight.net. To stay up to date with Flight for Sight join their
newsletter at www.FlightforSight.net/SignUp.
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